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NEW CIVIL COURT REPORTER POLICY 
           TO BE IN EFFECT ON JUNE 14, 2013 
 
 
Effective June 14, 2013, the Los Angeles Superior Court will no 
longer provide court reporters for general jurisdiction civil matters, 
except in the writs departments – 82, 85 and 86 - located in the 
Stanley Mosk Courthouse. The writs departments will continue to 
use the established matrix for court reporter assignments.  
 
For additional information regarding court reporter assignments in  
the writs departments, or, should a party wish to use its own reporter, 
information can be found on our website at www.lasuperiorcourt.org.  
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